
November 1, 2022 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Brautigan Wendy L. 349 White Cedar Parkway #F Kimberly 

Weyenberg Kyle R. 212 Maple St. Kaukauna 

 


